
Volunteer Host Families Needed! 
 
World Education Program (WEP) is a not-for-profit student 

exchange organisation approved by the regulatory authorities 
in VIC. We are urgently looking for volunteer host families 

for exchange students arriving in July 2016 for a term, 
semester or year. 

 
Imagine knowing someone who: 
•   runs around in shorts and t-shirt in the middle of an Australian winter because the 

temperature is equivalent to summertime in the student's home country, 
•   takes a photo of a meal you have prepared to send overseas because it looks so different,  
•   is amazed that we can travel for hours and still be in the same state of one country. 

 
How does it work? 
 

You can choose a student who you think 

will fit best into your family. WEP host 

families are responsible for providing the 

exchange student with a room (can be 

shared with sibling of same sex and similar 

age), meals and a welcoming family 

environment. In return, you will gain a 

new family member and friend for life. All 

WEP students come with their own 

spending money and insurance. 

 
 
 

Arriving Soon: 
Alice (Italy) “I love cooking! I especially love to bake bread, cakes and biscuits! I am part of 
a youth group where I help organise weekly activities for 130 children! When I'm older I'd 
like to study medicine. I am really excited to meet my host family!” 
Louis (France) “I’m a very active and open minded person who lives to move and see the 
world! Although I am Belgian I actually live in France. I enjoy skiing, surfing, swimming but 
especially playing golf.”       + many more 
 

Find out more! 
Simply jump online or contact WEP today  

to receive a free information pack including student profiles.  
Sylvia Kelly – Inbound Program Manager 

World Education Program 
For the cost of a local call: 1300 884 733 

Email: info@wep.org.au Web: www.wep.org.au 


